
 
Item 12: Question Time 
 
 
To the Leader of the Council 
 
 
“Does the Leader anticipate maximising the Highland Council allocation of 
Scottish Government affordable housing programme funds for 2018/19?”   
 
 
Response to Mr R MacWilliam 
 
The housing investment programme target spend for 2018/19 was £40.1 million. The 
current forecasted spend is approximately £38 million. The Council has managed to 
secure an additional £4 million of Infrastructure Loan Fund to open up strategic sites 
in Fort William and Inverness to enable the development of more affordable homes 
and it is expected that £2 million of this spending will be incurred in 2018/19.  
 
 

AGENDA ITEM 12.xii 


